
Michael Heather – Candidate for President 

 

 

The Election Committee has deemed that Michael Heather is a member in good 
standing of USMS. The candidate has indicated he is planning to attend the HOD 
meeting for this election year and is planning to attend all HOD meetings during 
his tenure in office.  

Please see the following pages for the candidate’s letters of nomination and 
recommendation and the candidate’s responses on the Candidate Questionnaire. 







 

Letter of Nomination and Recommendation 
From: Meg Smath 
 
Date: August 28, 2015 
 
Subject Line: Nomination of Michael Heather 
 
To: The Elections Committee 
 
I nominate Michael Heather for the office of president of USMS. I also recommend him for this 
office. 
 
I first met Mike in 1991, and know him to be a devoted and impassioned advocate for the 
organization. We do not always agree on the issues, but his position is always the result of 
thoughtful deliberation, and he respects my opinion when we disagree. 
 
I worked most closely with Mike on the Convention Committee, and found him to be unflappable in 
the face of ever-changing situations. He almost always came through, no matter how difficult or 
odd the request. In fact, he usually anticipated the needs of the committee chairs or delegates, and 
already had just what was needed in his handy briefcase. This is a quality that would serve him 
well as president. 
 
Mike was a member of the Board of Directors for more than 20 years, worked long and hard in 
every position he has held and with every task he was given, and wants to continue to serve the 
organization. 
 
Sincerely, 
Meg Smath, Vice-Chair, Kentucky LMSC 



 
 
 
Letter of Support 
 
From: Kathy Casey 
 
Date: September 18, 2015 
 
To: The Elections Committee  
 
 
This letter of support is based on Michael Heather’s efforts for committee chairs he 
worked with as a vice president and on his ability to listen to logic and weigh the 
evidence, even though his opinion may have initially been different than indicated by that 
evidence.  
 
Michael was the vice president overseeing the Rules Committee for four years.  He gave 
the Rules Committee great support and gave me great support in my position as Rules 
Chair during those years.  
 
If I thought he or the board erred, based on the rules, he listened carefully, read the 
applicable rules, and ensured that the rules were followed. In some troubling times for us, 
the Rules Committee received tremendous support from Michael when efforts were made 
to interpret, change, or override rules by some without authority. It took many hours and 
delicate political maneuvering over a significant span of time to resolve the situation, but 
Michael persevered until the situation was resolved.     
 
Michael endeavored to foster a good working relationship with his committee chairs. 
 
 
Kathy Casey    
Rules Chair               


